Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service 
2025/26 068 Enforcement of Means of Escape under the Fire Safety Order 
 
The request is:
1. The number of low, medium and high-rise residential buildings in your area (or your current/best estimate of them) covered by the Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005

2. The total number of deficiency and/or enforcement notices served to the owners of these buildings relating to means of escape (Articles 14(2)(b) & 15 (1)(b)), since the 30th October 2019 to the date of this FOI

3. The number of deficiency and/or enforcement notices served to the owners of these buildings specifically relating to the identification of vulnerable and disabled residents, and planning for their escape (Articles 14(2)(b) & 15 (1)(b)), since the 30th October 2019 to the date of this FOI

3. Copies of the notices referred to in (3)

4. The fire authority's current policy covering the evacuation of disabled people from multi-occupancy buildings during a fire

The response is:
1. We do not hold this information at this level and to be able to provide you with these figures would take us over our appropriate cost limit of 18 hour under Section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

2. This information can be found on the NFCC website here. Information that is accessible by other means is exempt under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

3. This information can be found on the NFCC website here. Information that is accessible by other means is exempt under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

4. The fire authority does not hold a specific policy on the evacuation of disabled individuals from buildings. This responsibility lies with the building owner or responsible person, as outlined in the Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005 and the Fire Safety (Residential Evacuation Plans) (England) Regulations 2025. However, where we hold risk information for multi-occupancy buildings, this may include details of any Personal Emergency Evacuation Plans (PEEPs) that have been provided to us.


If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner at www.ico.org.uk/foicomplaints. The postal address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

